

The Willows State School Senior Concert Band

I would like to congratulate you on being selected for the Fanfare's Primary Grand Final Concert 2018 in Brisbane this month. There is no doubt that the band represented the talent of Townsville.

I would like to acknowledge the tremendous efforts from Ruby Johnson in conducting the band. This outstanding outcome reflects the dedication and commitment devoted by the students and their families. Ruby, and the school community.

Wishing you the best in future endeavours.





A strong voice for Hesbert
Authorised by Cathy O'Toole Australian Labor Party
5/9 Swileps Avenue Raction ACT.
Printed by Alcheir Print + Signs / Hastings Printers.
255 Inghom Road Garbatt, Townsville Qld 4814